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LIMITED NEWS ON THE TASK FORCE TO CORRECT LTD BENEFITS 

 

Several pilots have been informed that corrections to their LTD accounts are on hold as the 

recently established Delta Task Force completes a review of the D&S Plan benefit 
payments. Although it is frustrating to witness a lengthy delay in the correction of the Social 

Security offset, we applaud the formation of the Task Force to resolve problems in the 

payment of LTD benefits.  

 

DDPSA has uncovered what we believe are additional errors which have resulted in the 

under payment of LTD benefits  to certain pilots. More information on this issue will be sent 
in an email to DDPSA members in good standing. 
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